
Dear Parents and Carers,   

Thank you for all your continued support this half term!  We are so pleased with how the children have all settled into their 
new classes and are demonstrating our school values everyday.  We are looking forward to what next half term is going to 
bring…..remembrance, children in need day, mufti’s and all of our Christmas events including the shows!! Have a brilliant 
half term break enjoying the festivities and we look forward to seeing you all back safe and sound on Monday 4th Nov. 

Pupils from each class took part in our Eco-
Hub day this week where they helped to dig, 
weed and plant our spring flowers.  They 
were able to work alongside peers and teach-
ers from other classes. It was really brilliant 
to see how well they helped each other. We 
hope you are able to enjoy our garden at 

drop off and pick 
up times! 

Some of our Year 6 pupils this week were 
invited to Fernhill Secondary school where 
they took part in a ‘clay workshop’.  They 
had a brilliant time seeing what their local 
secondary school had to offer. 

Canton class had a great time sharing their 
music learning with their parents this week in 
a Ukulele Workshop. 



Upcoming dates……… 

Week Beg 28th October—HALF TERM break 

Monday 4th November—Year 5 Tudor Workshop 

Tuesday 5th November  - Skylon trip to Pizza Express 

Wednesday 6th November—Petrin trip to Pizza Express 

Thursday 7th November—Flu Immunisation for ALL children 

Thursday 7th Nov—DISCO 

Sunday 10th November—Choir performing at Christ Church Cove for Remembrance 

Achievement: 

EY/KS1—Lily H 

KS2—Devlin 

Confidence: 

EY/KS1—Aarav 

KS2—Ramanshi 

Fairness: 

EY/KS1— Ryker 

KS2— Riley B 

Friendliness: 

EY/KS1—Emilee 

KS2—Chloe A 

High Expectations: 

EY/KS1—Zofia 

KS2—Louay 

Respect: 

EY/KS1—Alfie A 

KS2—Tafara 

Headteachers Star Spotter Award:    George S      Class of the Week for Attendance:  Petronas & Canton-

Headteachers Smart Award:   Daniel                        Attendance:  100% 

We have been informed by HC3S, our 
catering company that the price of 
school lunches has been increased by 
10p per meal to £2.40. This will take 
effect after half term. 

We are excited to announce that we are 
moving to ‘ParentMail’ after half term for 
all our school communi-
cations—please look 
out for the notification 
to sign up! 

Big thanks to those of you that attended our PTA 
meeting this week.  We look forward to sharing our 
ideas about fundraising events in the future including a 
parent quiz night and the Xmas Fayre! Don’t forget the 
disco after half term—we welcome anyone that can 
help! 

Thank you for your positive responses 
to our after school care club feasibility 
survey—we are encouraged by the 
number of parents that would find this service useful. We 
will let you know as soon as possible the outcome! 


